PDD-01-2020, Attachment 4

Shannon VanDalen

From: Mattheus Reniers <mattrenplan@gmail.com>
Sent; Wednesday, December 18, 2019 5:05 FM

To: Mike Evers; Shannon VanDalen

Subject: Fwd: Written submission

Mike and Shannon:
I am forwarding a comment that I received today re: the OP Update.
Matt

Matt Reniers & Associates
16 Steed Court
Brantford, ON

N3S 0B7

T - 519-754-4020
C-519-717-3639
mattrenplan@gmail.com

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Tyler McBride

Date: Wed, Dec 18, 2019 at 4:57 PM
Subject: Written submission

To: <mattrenplan@gmail.com>

Written Submission:
Justin McBride

Nanticoke, (Cheapside)

NOAI1LO '

For January 14th, 2020 meeting.

I live in the village of Cheapside with my wife and two children.

Lots of other young families have been moving into our little town that already has side walks leading to the
main intersection.

Concession 2/Cheapside rd and the youth have nowhere to play.

I believe it would be a great idea for the community to install a simple park for the kids to play.

The Cheapside Baptist church cemetery is located on the main corn that is an ideal spot somewhere that doesn’t
interfere with the graveyard.

I am willing to volunteer to take care of maintaining the park if it were to be built. Also look to the community
for support by donations.

Thanks for consideration,

Justin McBride

Sent from my iPhone




